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26/04/2024  10:49:312024/1078/P SUPPRT Malcolm Rowland As a local resident in the Hampstead area, I very frequently walk past this architecturally prominent  and 

pleasing former police station, which I understand has remained essentially unused for the majority of the past 

10 years. It is therefore great to see from this planning application that it is now going to be brought back to full 

use  and life again. It has my full support

Page 51 of 57


